
Apr 2016 report. 
 

Dear brethren,  

Sorry this is late. I was sick the 1st 2 weeks of this month and thought I had already sent 

this.  

 

About the congregation:  

Everyone is doing fairly well. Just a little seasonal allergy items.  

 

We lost Sister J'Nell Pate as she remarried this past weekend to bro Fred Barns whom 

attends at Westside in Irving. They will be living in his home in Bedford. We will miss 

her. 
 

Still have a few local visitors. 
 

About Glenda and me: 

Missed a Sunday and Wed nite class the 1st of (Apr) . A viral respiratory infection. (had 

another the 1st of May). Hope I'm past it now. Glenda has had the same thing as did 

Glenda's nephew who lives with us. Maybe we will be well for a while. 
 

Have had some good discussions with James Brown who has been visiting pretty regular 

for a couple of months now. Maybe he will come around eventually. 
 

Not much else new for now.  

Apr support: 

North Beach.........$ 600/mo. 

Midway church....$ 1425 / mo 

 

Thanks for your support. And may the Lord continue to bless the work there.  

In the Lord  

DAVID REEVES 
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